

UGC - HUMAN RESOURCE DEVELOPMENT CENTRE

Date: 03-02-2016

(Erstwhile UGC Academic Staff College)

UNIVERSITY OF RAJASTHAN, JAIPUR -302004

Email: hrdc.uor.jpr@gmail.com • Website: www.uniraj.ac.in/asc

No. HRDC/2016/710

All Heads of Departments/ Directors of Centres/ Principals of Constituent Colleges, University of Rajasthan, Jaipur

Sub.: One day Workshop on "Social Relevance of Research"

Dear Sir / Madam,

We are glad to inform you that the UGC-Human Resource Development Centre, University of Rajasthan, Jaipur is organizing one day Workshop on the theme "SOCIAL RELEVANCE OF RESEARCH" (शोध की सामाजिक प्रासंगिकता) on Wednesday 10th February, 2016. The purpose of holding the workshop is to motivate the younger faculty of the University to focus their research efforts / projects on topics relevant to the society. The venue of the workshop will be UGC-HRDC, University of Rajasthan, Jaipur.

Participants will be issued a certificate of participation and will be entitled to one day academic leave. They will be required to pay a registration fee of Rs. 200/for attending the workshop.

Prof. S.C. Bardia, Director (Research), University of Rajasthan, Jaipur would act as Coordinator of the above workshop. Dr. Meeta Mathur, Deputy Director, HRDC, University of Rajasthan would assist him as Co-coordinator of the programme. The time schedule of the workshop will be as follows:

One day Workshop on SOCIAL RELEVANCE OF RESEARCH Date: Wednesday, February 10, 2016

Time: 9 AM to 3 PM

Registration:9 AM to 9.30 AMInauguration:9.45 AM to 10 AMTechnical Session I:10 AM to 11.30 AMTechnical Session II:11.45 AM to 1.15 PMTechnical Session III:1.30 PM to 3 PM

(Tea & Snacks will be provided to the participants by HRDC).

You are requested to encourage newly recruited faculty members of your department to attend the workshop. The workshop is being organized in view of the recommendation of NAAC committee and it is expected that maximum number of newly recruited faculty members from various departments would participate in it. The names of the teachers who will be attending the workshop may be sent to the Director, UGC-HRDC latest by 8th February, 2016.

With regards,

Yours sincerely,

(Prof. Krishna Gopal Sharma)

Director, HRDC